

Our adventures at Steeton Primary School this week...

- · The weather has certainly turned this week. Some beautiful, crisp mornings but very cold days. As always, please make sure your child comes prepared for playing out. If you drive to school, please do not block pavements as it can be dangerous for pedestrians who are forced to walk in the road and it is very slippery.
- · Mrs Foulds took the netball team to Holy Family on Wednesday. A couple of the regular team were ill but they still played very well, winning one game and narrowly losing another. Well
- · Our outside Christmas trees have been up since last week and this week, our inside tree was delivered. Many thanks to Hawkcliffe Christmas Trees who kindly donated it. Don't forget they are running a competition to win a tree. All children need to do is make a bauble and bring it into school to hang on the tree. The competition closes on 6th December.
- · Lots of children are bringing toys to play with from home. Please can you make sure that they do not bring them into school. They are distracting and also, they are being lost, damaged or swapped which leads to unnecessary problems.
- · With only 2 weeks until the end of term, school is a very busy and exciting place. Please make sure that you check Pings for details of activities and events including: Christmas performances, a trip to church to hear the Christmas story, parties and more...
- · Today, children experienced The Hobgoblin Theatre production of, 'The Snow Queen.' It was so good - telling the story of a traditional tale with a modern twist and plenty of funny lines.

